Embasgsy of the Philippines

Pasuguan ng Pilipinag

KUWAIT

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Unauthorized solicitation for the alleged benefit of Marawi soldiers, senior
citizens and illegal drug campaign

The Filipino community in Kuwait is hereby informed that Executive Secretary Salvador
C. Medialdea of the Office of the President has issued a notice that unscrupulous
individuals have been posing as members of the Cabinet in fraudulent schemes to solicit
funds from the public.

Please be informed that the Office of the President as well as the Office of the Executive
Secretary has not authorized any person to solicit money or other things of value from the
public for the alleged benefit of Marawi soldiers, senior citizens, illegal drug campaign, or
any other cause, for that matter.

Please be guided accordingly.

11 December 2017, State of Kuwait.
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